Committee Report for posting on the Website held on Tuesday 11th August 2020

- 1. Meeting started at 19.30 hours.
- 2. Minutes and précis approved from July meeting.
- 3. Treasures Report received; deposit to be sent to Arley Hall to secure the venue for the Celebration rally 2021
- 4. Rally Secretary Report, changes announced due to Covid-19, please submit your rallies for 2021 ASAP.
- 5. New rally signs have been delivered to comply with Covid-19 restrictions.
- 6. Correspondence, various letters discussed.
- 7. The AGM this year will be run virtually, a discussion was held using CAMC guidelines, on how this will be done, more information to follow.
- 8. September rally chairs agreed.
- 9. There is still time to put your nomination for committee if you fancy getting involved in helping to run the Centre.
- 10. It was agreed that plaques would be ordered by Rally Officers as normal, and then sent out after the rally using the SAE supplied by the rallier.

Meeting closed at 22.15 hrs